
New Connection Agreement between KOSTT and ENTSO-E 

 

The Chairman of the Energy Regulatory Authority Mr. Petrit Ahmeti seized this opportunity to 

welcome the announcement that the Regional Group Continental Europe voted on 20.04.2020 the 

new Connection Agreement between the "Transmission System Operator of Kosovo" (KOSTT) 

and the European Network of Transmission System Operators for Electricity (ENTSO-E). 

KOSTT shall start operating as a Regulatory Area, within the Kosovo-Albania Regulatory Block. 

This is an extremely important achievement not only for the Electricity System Operator of 

Kosovo but also for the establishment of a joint regulatory area between the two countries or the 

further steps of establishing market coupling between Albania and Kosovo, where the Operating 

System Operators are the main actors. 

In this perspective, best wishes and thanks go mainly to the staff of KOSTT and TSO, as one of 

the main promoters of this process towards ENTSO-E, where KOSTT found the main support and 

a safe and reliable partner. Congratulations also to the colleagues of the Energy Regulatory Office 

of Kosovo (ZRRE) who, together with ERE, had a maximum commitment in this extremely 

important process in which TSO and KOSTT were supported for this achievement.  

Once again, congratulating both Transmission System Operators for this important achievement 

of the Sector, and expressing my confidence in the continued achievement of other objectives in 

this field. 


